MIDCOAST COMMUNITY COUNCIL

Serving the Communities of
Princeton, El Granada, Moss Beach, Montara and Miramar

April 21, 1992

Dear Candidate:

Thank you for agreeing to participate in the Candidates’ Forum hosted by the MidCoast
Community Council. All candidates except Supervisor Griffin will be in attendance. This letter
will discuss the format for the forum and the issues which will be covered in the Council's
questions.

The format for the forum will be as follows:

I

Opening comments from each candidate, dealing with their qualifications for the position
and possibly goals for the Coastside. (Limited to 3 minutes per candidate — approximately
20 minutes total)

Council questions. Seven to nine questions will be asked sequentially of each candidate.
(Limited to 2 minutes per response per candidate — approximately one hour total)

Questions from the public. This portion of the forum is anticipated to last approximately
one hour.

A member of the Council will moderate the forum, attempting to enforce time limits, keep the
responses on topic, and assure protocol from both the candidates and members of the public.

The topics which will be covered by the Council's questions include the following:

I

Future development on the Coastside in terms of extent of development and desirable
types of development.

Traffic improvements on the Coastside and the relationship between traffic and future
growth.

Water needs, particularly related to the Montara/Moss Beach communities.
Creation of affordable housing.

Priorities for social, educational and preventative services and programs in terms of
County funding.




6. Possible solutions for the County's budget woes, including potential service cuts or revenue
sources.

The forum will be held at the El Granada School multi—purpose room on May 6, 1992, and will
begin at 7:30 pm. We anticipate the session will conclude by 10:00 pm. The session will be
recorded for subsequent viewing on local cable TV.

Directions to the El Granada School are:

From Highway 92: North on Highway 1 to first El Granada exit (Coronodo Street) which is
across from the highway from the Miramar Beach Inn, right on Coronado to stop sign, right on
Plaza Alhambra which becomes Santiago. School is on the right. The multi-purpose room is in

the center of the school.

From the north on Highway 1: Go past the Princeton/Capistrano signal on Highway 1, past the
Anchorage restaurant, and turn left from Highway 1 on Coronado. Follow the directions above.

Please contact me at 377-3372 if you have any questions concerning the forum.

Sincerely,

Robert M. Brown
MidCoast Community Council Member




